
Current legal notices received from my local fire and rescue service: 

The current situation with COVID-19 has not changed the status of any notices issued 

under the RR (FS) O 2005. You should contact the issuing FRS if you require further 

advice and guidance. 

If the schedule cannot completed before the notice expires, please contact your local 

FRS who will advise you. 

SWFRS will check if notices are complied with, but this will be carried out on a risk-

based approach depending on individual circumstances. You could also assist the 

FRS in any updates of work(s) carried out, which may include photographic images 

where applicable, to ease this process, which will be verified at a later time. Please 

remember if you believe you will not complete the work scheduled on notice by 

the expiry date given, inform the FRS at the earliest opportunity to apply for an 

extension of time.  

 


